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20th July 2018

Thankyous!

We’ve reached the end of the school year and all that is left is to thank everyone for all their support. I should also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for all of their hard work- they always go above and beyond what is expected of them on a daily basis and for this I am extremely grateful. Most importantly though, I would like to thank the children for making the school the happy and busy place that it is! 

Year 6 Leavers
We wish Leo Ball, Kinsey Brown, Lillie Burnett, Chloe Clifton, Giverny Frankland, Chloe Furness, Radley Garner, Ellie Godfrey, Lilly Lincoln, Kaitlin O’Rourke, Tom Pearson, Madison Pepper, Declan Rust, Sophie Webster and Katie Wilson all the very best for the future. We are sure they will do well at Secondary School and would like to thank their parents for the support they have shown the school during their child’s time here. We will miss you all!
Sports Day
Well done to Mary Rose – our red team- for their sporting victory at Sports Day. The afternoon was enjoyed by all the children and it was lovely to see so many enthusiastic supporters cheering them on. Thank you to the TOP for providing the refreshments which, together with the raffle, Summer Fayre and end of term disco raised over £1000 towards next year’s treats. It has been another great year for our dedicated bunch of fundraisers and we really appreciate all their hard work! Thank you also to the Shortland family for providing medals for every child.
Excellent Attendance

Special mention needs to be given to Channelle Addley, Brooke Ayris, Oliver Browne, Callum Burton, Holly Burton, Lilla Farkas, Radley Garner, Finlay Hunt, Archie Melton, Alanis Onions, Freya-Rose Simms, Daisy Smart and Thomas Walker for 100% attendance this year- well done!
Play
Well done to all the children on their two performances of School Days. They did a marvellous job of entertaining the audiences on both evenings and I hope you enjoyed it as much as they clearly did.
Finally...
All that is left is for me to wish you all a very happy (and hopefully sunny) summer holiday! We look forward to seeing you again on TUESDAY 4th SEPTEMBER.
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